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patients in understanding how program benefits may apply and would allow patients to see how their costs may 
“smooth” over a plan year. A patient’s monthly bill calculation may be complex depending on when the patient enrolls 
in the program, the patient’s initial out-of-pocket payments, and any new costs they may incur in the plan year; a 
calculator designed to process these inputs could help simplify the calculation process. Additionally, unique inputs for 
payment calculation may come up more frequently in hematology, as patients have no way to plan for a rare 
hematologic diagnosis that may require a high-cost therapeutic. In this instance, a patient payment calculator would 
allow for a hematology patient to tailor their exact circumstances to the program in the calculator and understand 
how this program would directly impact their out-of-pocket costs.  
 
Additionally, including more clarifying examples about the nuances of this program throughout the communication 
documents would strengthen understanding of how the program will be implemented and how a prospective enrollee 
may benefit. For example, there are two scenarios in this program in which additional examples may improve patient 
understanding of the program’s impact; first, this program may provide cost-savings in addition to payment 
smoothing over a plan year for out-of-pocket costs above $2000, and second, this program would only provide 
smoothing over a plan year for out-of-pocket-costs under $2000. This distinction is important for patients to 
understand in what way they may benefit. ASH therefore recommends additional examples be incorporated in 
layperson’s terms throughout the communication documents. 
 
Lastly, ASH recommends elevating the different mediums by which patients can access more information. While the 
websites are referenced in the communication documents, the phone numbers are not featured as prominently, and 
some seniors may have limited web access. To address this potential barrier, ASH recommends that both the websites 
and pho
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